
September always gets me thinking 

about fall.  Autumn starts on September 
22, the season between the heat of sum-
mer and cool of winter.  "Life starts all over 
again when it gets crisp in the fall."- F. 
Scott Fitzgerald 

Reminder that Fall DEC is September 21-
23.  Join the fun and educational opportunities at the Omni 
Austin at South park.   
Don’t forget to get your dues paid if you have not already.  The 
early bird dinner will be the October Chicken Fried Steak night 
and it’s free for those that have paid their membership 
dues.  While we are on the subject of membership, get out and 
get your neighbors, friends and coworkers to join.  This is mili-
tary country and what better way to show your pride than to 
talk up your Unit 593 Auxiliary and all our accomplish-
ments.  Did you know that on a national level the Auxiliary has 
over 15.5 MILLION hours of outreach service annually for vet-
erans and military families?  This is why we need all of us to 
grow our Auxiliary.   Miss Marissa has been busy reaching out 
to colleges and schools for us to go hand out information and 
applications.  Think of all the possibilities you have on a daily 
basis to grow the world’s largest Women’s patriotic Service 
Organization.  Let’s get out there and grow!  
If you are up to volunteering for any of our monthly grills, just 
let Paul Goymerac know.   
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

A reminder: Please be cautious 

as school is back in session, 
keep your eyes open for the kid-

dos, slow down and put your 
phone down, IT CAN WAIT!!   

Thank you all that helped with 
the School supply drive, we 

made a lot of teachers and par-
ents very happy.  Breakfast, 

Chicken Fried Steak night, Riders Grill and Steak night 

dinners are always a great success, you can pick anyone 
of those times to come and have a great meal at a great 

price, or volunteer, look at the attached calendar for de-
tails.  

We will be holding a flag disposal ceremony on Sunday 
September 2nd at 1:30pm, if you have not been out to 

see the respectful ceremony that is done by Veterans 

Service Organizations, please come out.  It is only about 
a 20 minute ceremony and then we will be having a pot 

luck dinner and Labor Day celebration.  This is a great 
day to come out and see what is happening in your le-

gion, pay your dues so you get your free Chicken Fried 
Steak Dinner in October, and let us know how you are 

doing.  We are starting a membership contest, for any 
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current member that recruits at least 5 new members 

between September 1, 2018 and  January 31, 2019, your 
name will go into a drawing for a gift card or cash 

prize!  This is great incentive for you to win something 

and a really great way for veterans to find out about our 
organization.  

With fall comes football, there are a lot of debates and 

debacles on the NFL, well my feelings are it is up to you 

on how you view it.  You served, you have the right to 
watch or not, but please be considerate to the others that 

may view it differently.  One thing I think we are all look-
ing forward to is some college football rivalries!!!!  Let's 

grab our favorite jersey, throw on your best colors or cap 

and come on out watch on one of our 6 TV's!  (we have 
fans from across the country, so it is always a lot of 

fun)      

There is new an online training (basic training course) 

available to any current member,, it covers history, pro-
grams, visions, legislative goals, what all we have done 

and continue to do.  Please go to https://www.legion.org/
alei and take some time to learn about the 100 years of 

history of The American Legion. Remember, there is 

strength in numbers, we can only make a difference with 
membership.  When the government knows there are 

hundreds of thousands of us, they tend to listen!  We are 
here to protect our rights and our brothers and sisters in 

arms rights, let us not forget what we can do when we 

stand together.  Until next month.......... 

For God and Country, 
Veterans serving Veterans, 
Chrissy 

(Continued from page 1)   (Continued from page 1)   

 
Those opportunities to volunteer or just eat are: Steak 
Night Aug. 31, Breakfast Sept 8, Chicken fried Steak and 
VA visit Sept 14

th
, Bike night Sep 20 . 

 
Paula Johnson 
ALA President Unit 593 

SAL Corner 

The August Chicken Fried Steak Night was a success! As always, the kitchen staff was phenomenal. 
71 meals were served in minimal time and we had plenty for everyone. Our very special guests from 
the VA hospital seemed to enjoy the meal and the time spent visiting with our members. I hope that 
more of you will join us on CFS Night, not only for the delicious meal, but for the morale of our special 
guests. 

In September we will invite our Converse firefighters and EMTs to join us for CFS. In November we 
will invite our Converse law enforcement personnel to join us. Did I overlook October? No. October 

CFS is the ‘Early Bird’ special! Any Legion, Auxiliary, or SAL member that renews their membership on or before Octo-
ber 12

th
 gets a free chicken fried steak dinner that night! Heh, you thought I was going to say a new car. Please invite 

any family members or friends who may be eligible for membership to come with you. They’ll be glad they did. 

I am happy to see that the members that have experienced health issues recently are up and about and participating in 
our activities again. Let us extend best wishes and prayers for the good health and happiness of all our members 
[family]. We’re all here for each other. 

SAL meeting attendance is still low. Remember, this is YOUR squadron. Without direct input from the 100+ members, 
the same 11 people that always show up are making all the decisions for the SAL. Come to the next meeting so that you 
can learn about the golf tournament, John Orf Memorial Casino Night, chili cookoff, and any projects or programs you 
would like to see brought to life. We might even make you a committee chairperson so that your idea is a success. The 
American Legion is about to celebrate its 100

th
 birthday. This is an exciting time to be a part of American Legion history 

and you’re all invited! Please join us. 
 
For God and Country, 
George Alva 
Squadron 593 Commander 

 

Early Bird Dinner is 

Free This Year 

If you pay your Legion, Sons 
or Auxiliary 2019 dues before 

or on October 12th, you will receive a free 
Chicken Fried Steak dinner.  In the past sev-
eral years, “Early Birds” were offered half off, 
or $4.00 for the meal.  This year, the SAL has 
voted to provide the meal for free to our 
members, so you won’t have to pay anything.  
Guests and those who are not Early Birds will 
still be able to buy the meal for $8.00, so plan 
on coming out and enjoying a great night out 

with family and friends! 

https://www.legion.org/alei
https://www.legion.org/alei


Riders Report 

The Riders are off and running. We had our first Bike Night and Grill in several years. A BIG 
Thanks to Dave, Karen, Audrey, Marcelo, Dan, Henry and Buzz for running the kitchen. They pur-
chased all the food and donated the proceeds back to the Riders. We had our group ride on Sat. 
Nine of us rode down to Victory for BBQ at Aunt Jo's. Hard to be objective when we have so many 
good cooks in-house. The Riders budget has been approved, bank accounts moved over and 
committee leads appointed. I am encouraging our riders to attend the Riders GM Mtg the second 
Tues of each month, Bike Night and Grill the third Thurs of the month and the group ride that fol-

lowing weekend. Keep your eye on the Riders Facebook page for up coming announcements and the Riders link on AL 
Post 593 web page for an event calendar. 
 
God Bless the United States of America 
 
Brad Pierce 
Director, ALR 593   

Service Officer 

Soft Tissue Sarcomas and Agent Orange 
 

VA presumes some soft tissue sarcomas in Veterans are related to their exposure to Agent Orange 

or other herbicides during military service. 
The soft tissue sarcomas not presumed by VA to be caused by Agent Orange exposure are osteosarcoma, chon-
drosarcoma, Kaposi's sarcoma or mesothelioma. 
 

About soft tissue sarcoma 
 
Soft tissue sarcomas are a group of cancers in body tissues such as muscle, fat, blood and lymph vessels and 
connective tissues (that is, distinct from hard tissue such as bone or cartilage). These tumors are relatively 
rare. 
 
There are often no symptoms in early stages. The first noticeable symptom is usually a painless lump or swelling. As 
the tumor grows, it may cause other symptoms, such as pain or soreness. 
 

VA benefits for soft tissue sarcoma 
 
Veterans with soft tissue sarcoma (other than osteosarcoma, chondrosarcoma, Kaposi's sarcoma or mesothelioma) who 
were exposed to herbicides during service may be eligible for disability compensation and health care. 

Veterans who served in Vietnam, the Korean demilitarized zone or another area where Agent Orange was sprayed may 
be eligible for a free Agent Orange registry health exam. 

Surviving spouses, dependent children and dependent parents of Veterans who were exposed to herbicides during mili-
tary service and died as the result of soft tissue sarcoma (other than osteosarcoma, chondrosarcoma, Kaposi's sarcoma 
or mesothelioma) may be eligible for survivors' benefits. 

Research on soft tissue sarcoma and herbicides 
 
The Health and Medicine Division (formally known as the Institute of Medicine) of the National Academy of Sciences, 
Engineering, and Medicine concluded in its 1994 report "Veterans and Agent Orange: Health Effects of Herbicides Used 
in Vietnam" and other updates that there is evidence of a positive association between exposure to herbicides used in 
Vietnam and soft tissue sarcomas. 
 
Sebastian Rodriguez 
Service Officer 

https://www.publichealth.va.gov/exposures/agentorange/locations/index.asp
http://www.benefits.va.gov/COMPENSATION/claims-postservice-agent_orange.asp
https://www.publichealth.va.gov/exposures/agentorange/benefits/health-care.asp
https://www.publichealth.va.gov/exposures/agentorange/benefits/registry-exam.asp
https://www.publichealth.va.gov/exposures/agentorange/benefits/survivors.asp
http://www.nationalacademies.org/hmd/Reports/1994/Veterans-and-Agent-Orange-Health-Effects-of-Herbicides-Used-in-Vietnam.aspx
http://www.nationalacademies.org/hmd/Reports/1994/Veterans-and-Agent-Orange-Health-Effects-of-Herbicides-Used-in-Vietnam.aspx
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